ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Antrim, New Hampshire .

September 3, 1980

Ms. Mary E. Allen, Clerk
Board of Adjustment )
Anttim, New Hampshire 03440

Dear Ms, Allen:

On August 29, 1980 six members of the Planning Board visited
the land on Elm and Concord Streets that has been proposed as a
site for Flderly Housing. The Board found the site appropriate
for the proposed use as required in Article VIII, Section b, 2.
The Board would, however, make the following observations regard-
ing the property:

1. A sidewalk would be desirable on Elm Street as well as
one on the west side of Concord Street.

2. The Board was concerned about automobile access onto

Concord Street and suggested that the Board of Adjustment take a
careful look ar this.

3. The Board suggested that a footpath from the southwest corner
of the property to Main Street (Route 31) would make sense if it could

be worked out with the Property owner as it would provide the short-
est walking distance to Wayno's etc.

Sincerely,
/.
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Jon J. Medved, Secretary
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